
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF INDIANA 

 
NEW COURT CALENDARING SYSTEM: 

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 
 
 
On April 22nd, the Court will begin using a new internal calendar and chambers case 
management program called CHAP (Chambers Automation Program).  Most of the 
changes resulting from the transition will not be visible to or affect our external 
customers.  However, we have identified one change customers should be aware of – 
and also want to share the arrival of ChapMobile, which will give customers greater 
access to the Court’s calendars and other data.  
 
Audio files no longer linked to dockets.  The functionality that allows us to upload audio 
files of hearings to dockets does not work with CHAP.  While we explore alternatives, 
after April 22nd we will not be adding audio files to dockets.   
 
ChapMobile: court calendar at your fingertips.  The enhanced functionality of CHAP 
includes ChapMobile, a new mobile app available in the Apple and the Google Play 
stores.  That program will give access to court calendars, including data on meetings of 
creditors. A video explaining how the app works is available here: 
https://www.insb.uscourts.gov/how-use-chapmobile-bankruptcy-court-app.  Data for Indiana 
Southern will be accessible via ChapMobile on and after April 22nd. 
 
Thanks for your patience!  As we work to become familiar with CHAP, order processing 
may be delayed.  Also, we are one of the first courts using the latest version of CHAP. 
Extensive testing has been performed but hiccups are possible.  If you see something 
unusual on a case docket, please let a Courtroom Deputy know.  
 
April 16, 2019 /s/ Kevin Dempsey 

     Bankruptcy Clerk 
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